
 

 
 

 
Collection of Results 
 

Thursday 14th August— A Levels (in the Sixth Form Building) 
Thursday 21st August—GCSE (in the Sixth Form Building) 

 
All results will be available for collection from 8.30 am until 10.00 am on the day they are published.  
After 10.00 am on the relevant day, results will not be available for collection until the start of term in 
September. 
 
If you are unable to collect your results in person, and wish to receive them before September, you must 
email exams@southwolds.uk by Friday 11th July to let us know either:-  
 

· that you would like on results day them posted to your home address; 
 

· or nominate another person to collect the results envelope on your behalf. The person collecting the 
results must have photo ID as proof of identity with them. In the absence of either a note of 
permission or proof of identity, your results will not be given out.  

 
-  or If you are away on holiday we can email results to your school email address after 10.30am on 

results day.  
 

Queries 
 
From Wednesday 13th August until Friday 22nd August, urgent exams queries should be sent to 
exams@southwolds.uk.   
 

Post-Results Services 
 
Included with result slips will be details of the Reviews of Marking and Access to Scripts services offered 
by exam boards.  All forms are available from Main Reception on results days.  After this copies will be 
available on the South Wolds website.  Payment must be paid and completed forms must be handed into 
Main Reception in advance of the published deadlines in order that requests may be processed.  
 

Certificates 
 
Certificates must be collected and signed for after 30th November.  Certificates may be collected by a 
nominated individual, provided they have written authorisation to do so.  Certificates will be retained for 
two years. 
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